
Rooftop pyrotechnic displays and new soundtrack for "A Symphony of 

Lights" 

******************************************************  

“A Symphony of Lights” will once again be enhanced with rooftop 

pyrotechnic displays from 26 to 28 November 2004 to complement the 

launch of the “2004 Hong Kong WinterFest”. 

 

“A Symphony of Lights”, produced and delivered by the Tourism 

Commission in January this year, is now one of the “must-see” attractions 

of Hong Kong.  In order to continuously inject new elements into this 

nightly Show with a view to sustaining its attractiveness, the Commission 

has invited the Hong Kong Tourism Board to develop a new piece of 

music for the Show.  The new soundtrack will be used from 26 

November onwards. 

 

Rooftop pyrotechnics to enhance the Show from 26 to 28 November, 

sponsored by the Hong Kong Tourism Board, will be specially arranged 

to synchronize with the new soundtrack.  The broadcasting arrangement 

along the Avenue of Stars is as follows:  

26 November (Fri) English 

27 November (Sat) Putonghua 

28 November (Sun) Cantonese 



 

Spectators may also listen to the soundtrack via radio by tuning in to FM 

103.4 MHz (English), FM 106.8 MHz (Cantonese) or FM 107.9 MHz 

(Putonghua); or via their mobile phones by dialing 35-665-665 (English) 

or 35-665-668 (Putonghua). 

 

For more information on “A Symphony of Lights”, please call the 

Tourism Commission at 2810 2555 or 2810 2770 during office hours or 

visit the website: www.tourism.gov.hk/symphony.  

Ends/ 

 

  

http://www.tourism.gov.hk/symphony

